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ctober &, 1959

The Honorable Maurice H. Stans:
irector, Bureau of the Budget
¥ashington 25, D, C.

iJear Mr. stans;

This is in reply to your leiter of Septembier 21, 1959, con-
cerning the reduction of civilian employment by the Guvernment.

It is my sincere desire that we employ only the number ot
personnel absolutely required to carry out eificiently and success-
fully the missions assigned to the Central Intelligence Agency.

W ithin these limitations I shall continue to effect reduction ot
personnel whenever praciical and feasible.

in accordance with these objactives and in agreement with
your oifice, we planned a reduction oi one per cent in Fiscal Year
1959, and two per cent in Fiscal Year 1960, The goal for Fiscal
Year 1959 has been achieved and every effort will be made to attain
the goal established for Fiscal Year 1960,

The Agency financial plan and progress reports for Fiscal
Year 1960 will be submitted to the Bureaun of the Budget in accordance
with the requirements of Budget Circular No. A-Z24,

smicerely,

Compt/RHF /sms (25 Sep 59) N
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Honorable Maurice H. Jtens
Director, Bureau of the Budget
Washington 2%, D. C.

Dear Mr. Stans:

This 1 in reply to your letter of Z1 September 1939 toncerning
the mmcticn of eivillen exployment Ly the Governuept.

It is ny sincere desire that we erploy only t. e number of
personnel required to carry cut efficiently and successfully the
nissions of the Central Imtelligence Agency. Thersfore, it is my
intention to contine in an earnest endeavor to reduce psrsonnel
whenever practical and. feasible.

In accordance witi: these objectives and in agreemsnt with your
office, we planned & reduction of cne per cent in Figosl Year 1939
and two per cent in Piscal Yean 1960. The gosl for Fiscel Year 19559
hag besn achleved and evary effoit will be made to attain the goal
eatablished for Fiscal Yemr 1960,

The Agency Tinangial plan and progyress reports for Fisaal Yeer
1960 will be submittéd to the Bureau of the Budget in accordance
with the requirements of Budget Circular No. A-Z4.

Sincerwely,

dllen W. Dulles
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The attached proposed reply to the Honorable
Maurice H. Stans® letter, concerning the reduction

of civilian employment by the Government, informs
him that the Agency has achieved its goal of a one
per cent reduction for Fiscal Year 1959 and that
every effort will be made to attain the two per cent
goal established for Fiscal Year 1960.

Recommend signature.

STAT

L. K. White
Deputy Director 1 0CT 1958
(Support)
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